
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Protecting my heritage
Date: 02 April 2022 20:41:58

Hello

I was surprised, well not really knowing how these things work...money above all
considerations..that I am still required to point out the obvious.
I live in East Yorkshire. I'm from the Black Country originally so, apart from visiting this
wonderful place accompanying friends doing their Silver Duke of Edinburgh award I have
no axe to grind.
However, should one not take into account thd World Heritage decisions of 2021 and fully
consider alternatives? I believe the Ministry of Transport/ Minister have just regurgitated
old ideas. 'They' obviously want to save money whilst pretending 'they' wish to preserve a
National treasure, for want of a better word. 
Paying lip service to alternatives is not the answer. We, as a country, are paying dearly for
solutions to the recent pandemic and need to recoup...however squandering and not
protecting our historical inheritance is not the answer.
I do not want my grand children and their grandchildren to say." What do you mean?" "Oh,
Stonehenge" " Well you can only see them on line"!... Or "You can only see them with
traffic roaring around them"!
For goodness sake there must be a better solution.

Yours Judith Jarvis




